LEGIS AT VEF_LE

From:

Board Meeting
Subject:

Action Requested:

File ID No. 140124
Introduction Date | 1-79-72014

Enactment No.

Enactment Date ]
By

ate:

Board of Education
Dr. Gary Yee, Ed.D., Acting Superintendant and Secretary, Board of Education
By: Vernon Hal, Deputy Superintendant, Business Operations
Timothy White, Associate Superintendant, Facilities Planning and
Management

January 29, 2014
Donation of thirty-four (34) Redwood Trees to Chabot Elementary

Acceptance of Donation by the District

Background: The District received donations for the 2013-2014 school year as indicated in the
chart below. The donation information is available on the board’s legislative
website.
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The total grant value including the site preparation, planting, irrigation
equipment, and maintenance for two years while the roots become established
will be provided by Contemporary Lyceum Institute/Urban Biofilter

e Donation valued at $4,250.00

Acceptance of the donation by the District pursuant to the terms and conditions
thereof, if any.













1/22/2014 The Lorax Project - Contemporary Lyceum Institute

January 7, 2014 - We have received donations for 82 trees! Through Urban Biofilter it looks like we
are receiving an in-kind donation of redwood trees that bumps up our total to 96 trees! With
donations still trickling in, we are considering our fundraising complete! On to Phase i - planting!

http://www.lyceuminstitute.org/the-forax-project.html 313



1/22/2014 The LoraxProject - Contemporary Lyceum Institute

the health risks for children going to schools located within 500 feet of the freeway was
unacceptable. The entirety of both the Chabot Elementary and Claremont Middle School campuses
are within 500 feet of the highway. Two years ago, Claremont Middle School planted rows of
redwood trees on their property adjacent to the highway.

Funding for The Lorax Project is dependent entirely upon community donations. The final number of
trees planted will depend upon the amount raised in December 2013. Trees will be planted in mid-
January, 2014. It costs an estimated $125 for one tree. This amount covers the cost of the tree, site
preparation, planting, irrigation, and maintenance for the two years needed for the root structure to
be established. Donors or two or more trees can chose where the trees will be planted. All
donations are tax-deductible. Fundraising for the The Lorax Project is now complete. If you would
like to support future projects

UPDATES:

December 7, 2013 - Check out this article about the project in the December edition of the

December 13, 2013 - See the lead article in In the print edition, it was on the
front page, above the fold.

December 15, 2013 - We had a great meeting community meeting at the Claremont Club today. The
speakers were very informative and there were a lot of We have pledges/donations
for about 25% of our goal of 100 trees!

December 17, 2013 - went out to neighbors today. One final push for donations before
the end of the year.

December 20, 2013 - Our donations have now surpassed our pledges, and the two combined are
over 42 trees. Almost halfway there!

December 21, 2013 - To see our new Facebook page, click

December 23, 2013 - We are now over 50 trees. More than halfway there.

January 4, 2014 - We have partnered with Urban Biofilter, a non-profit in West Oakland dedicated to
green infrastructure. Urban Biofilter is going to provide some (possibly many) redwood trees and
help us recruit volunteers for the planting!

http://www.lyceuminstitute.org/the-lorax-project.html




